BSA Executive Committee Email Vote MINUTES
January 14, 2020

Email Vote sent to Linda Watson, Andrea Wolfe, Cynthia Jones, Amy Litt, Rachel Spicer and Lucinda McDade.

An email request was circulated to BSA Executive Committee officers to review and approve the FY2019 BSA Financial Statements (year-end Sept 30, 2019) as issued by the accounting firm Schowalter & Jabouri, PC.  
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